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PROGRAM PROGRESS 

Campus-wide CEQA (CA Environmental Quality Act) Initial 

Study (IS) is complete and in the process of being finalized.  

  

DESIGN PROGRESS 

Public Safety Center: Final approval process with DSA will 

be complete in December with bidding in late January 2008.  

Construction is anticipated to start at the end of February 

2008. 

 
Madrone Building: DSA approval process is scheduled to 
be complete soon.  Bidding is scheduled for February 2008 

and construction anticipated to start in April 2008. 
 

Science Natural Resources:  The project is currently in the 
schematic design phase and is undergoing redesign of the 

exterior of the building to better fit within the intent of the 

campus master plan. Though behind the anticipated schedule, 

the design team expects to recover much of the lost time.  
 

Child Development: Preliminary draft of the construction 

documents was submitted to DSA in November 2007.  The 

final draft will be submitted this December.  DSA final 

approval is scheduled to be complete by April 2008.  Project 

Team anticipates bidding to begin in June 2008.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scheduled Maintenance - Buckeye Sewer Pump 

Replacement: Project bid opening is scheduled for 

December 4, 2007.  Construction is anticipated to begin 

during the college’s winter break. No disruption to the use of 

the facility is anticipated during regular school hours. 

 

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS  

No construction is currently in process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interim Housing for the Fire Department will be located near 

the Symons Field for the duration of the construction phase. 
 

 

 Measure E Bond Program 
 Phase I Projects  

Public Safety Center 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Rendering of the new Public Safety Center 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about ongoing construction activities or would like to get additional information about 

ongoing design projects, please contact Kitchell, CEM at 575-6991. 

 


